
John De Block - NOAA Federal


From: John De Block - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 5:24 PM


To: mike stewart


Subject: Re: Support from the just retired MIC at NWS Duluth MN


Thank you for your support and kind words.  I will relay them to the staff!


John


John D. De Block

Warning Coordination Meteorologist


NWS Weather Forecast Office - Birmingham


465 Weathervane Rd


Calera, Alabama 35040


Office: 205-621 -5645 x 223 Cell:  Fax: 205-664-7821


On 9/9/2019 4:23 PM, mike stewart wrote:


The news of the last couple of days has been very unsettling and scary.  I strongly support the


staff of WFO BHM and the tweet they issued 8 days ago.  My staff would have done the same


thing and I would not have had a problem with it.    It shows the excellent work our staffs do


everyday.


I understand if you cannot respond to me.   This is a very delicate and unsettling situation.


You do have my personal email if you want to respond off hours.


--

Michael Stewart


National Weather Service (retired)  1986-2019


1997-2019 MIC  Duluth MN


1992-1997 SOO  Wichita KS


1989-1992 General Forecaster Pittsburgh PA


1986-1989 Met Intern Williamsport PA
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